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On behalf of our student body and faculty, we would like to thank you for your commitment to the education of the 
youth of California on the dangers associated with drinking and driving. Your dedication and support 

played an integral part in helping us achieve our goal of presenting a successful Every 15 Minutes Program this 
year, as well as helping save lives in our community. We hope you will continue to be an advocate for the 

Every 15 Minutes Program and drinking and driving prevention among our youth. 

Principal E 15 M Coordinator 
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